
From Our Founder, Inga Hanley  

Adopt A Cat Foundation  
Winter 2010  

Greetings:  

We are at the end of another year at Adopt a Cat Foundation, and we want to thank all 

of you who have donated to us this year, be it monetary or items for our thrift store. 

Knowing how bad the economy has been, we truly want you to know how much your sup-

port is appreciated.  

This year has been one of the worst years for homeless cats and kittens. Because many 

people are facing foreclosure and/or losing their jobs, they are deserting their pets 

right and left. We get 30 to 40 calls a day from people asking me if we can take their 

cats. It is heartbreaking not knowing what will happen to all those animals that we have 

to turn away. Unfortunately, all the no -kill shelters are full and cannot take in anymore.   

Once again we must ask you for your help. As you probably know, many of the rescue 

organizations have had to close their doors this year. Without your help, we would have 

been one of them. Adopt a Cat is a small organization, run entirely by our dedicated vol-

unteers, and supported entirely by the public. Your donation literally can mean the dif-

ference between life and death for a kitty.  

As most of our kitties come from the streets, they often come to us with broken bones, eye problems, mange, ringworm, ema-

ciation from worms, and it is very costly to get them healthy again. Please help us in any way that you can. Monetary donatio ns 

are always appreciated. So are donations to our thrift store, which is a big source of revenue for us. Remember that we pick -up 

large items.  

Adopt a Cat is a true no -kill facility. There is no time limit on how long we will keep a cat. We love each and every one of our  cats 

and will allow them to live in the safety and loving environment of the shelter until they die a natural death. The only time  we 

euthanize a kitty is if they have an incurable illness and cannot be saved.  

Adopt a Cat is committed to help end the overpopulation of cats and kittens. So far we have spayed and neutered approximately  

480 kitties. Almost every week, we go to Pahokeeõs Animal Care and Controlõs low-cost spay/neuter clinic. If anyone requires 

this service for their animals, please call us, and we will try to include your cat(s) in our weekly trip. We also help peopl e with 

TNR (Trap/Neuter/Release), After the cat is neutered, the animal is returned to the 

caregiver. The number of cats and kittens who are killed in shelters (85%) amounts to 

18,000 animals a year here in Palm Beach County.  Please save a life, spay or neuter your 

pets.  

Lastly, on behalf of all of us at Adopt A Cat, along with all the cats and kittens in our 

care, we wish to extend a very sincere THANK YOU to everyone who continues to sup-

port us. Without your support there would be no Adopt a Cat Foundation. Please help us 

to keep it going.  

Thanks from the bottom of all our hearts  

Inga  Hanley & the Kitties  

ALL OF US HERE AT ADOPT A CAT WANT TO WISH YOU A HEALTHY AND 

PROSPEROUS NEW YEAR!!!! 

Lizzy Lu, Adopted summer 

2010  

Inga Hanley  

Check out our website -  www.adoptacatfoundation.org or our Facebook page - www.facebook.com/adoptacat  



Sailor and Sinbad ñ Left for Dead but now 

Living Happily Ever After  

Many of you no doubt recall seeing the news stories over the 

summer regarding Sinbad and Sailor, two young kittens that 

were tied with fishing lined and abandoned to die on a boat.  

When they were found they were just hours away from certain 

death. The fishing tackle was wound so tightly in fact that the 

front paws of black and white Sinbad and solid -black Sailor 

were left disjointed and swollen many times their normal size.  

Well thanks to the efforts of Adopt A Cat, Paws 2 Help and a 

loving new set of parents, the little boys are doing fine in their 

new forever home. Sinbad did lose his one leg, but otherwise he 

and Sailor are happy and normal little kitties.  

We want to thank everyone that called and offered support, 

donations and offers to adopt them.  

PLEASE Help Adopt A Cat Continue as Palm Beach Countyõs No Kill Shelter 
 

ɸ Enclosed is my gift of $ __________ (please make check payable to Adopt A Cat Foundation) 

ɸ Please charge my credit card (check one):  Visa ___    Master Card ____     

        Credit Card Account Number ___________________________   Exp. Date   _____ / _____  

ɸ Or you can make a donation online at our website:  www.adoptacatfoundation.org  

Name: _________________________________________________  

Address: _______________________________________________  

City / State: ___________________________  Zip Code  ________  

Email: _________________________________________________  

If your donation is for a specific cat, please indicate on this line: 

______________________________________________________  

  

Please mail checks to:  

Adopt A Cat Foundation, Inc.,  

804 US Highway 1, Lake Park, FL 33403  

  

Adopt A Cat Foundation, Inc. is a 501 (c) 3 organization. Gifts are tax deductible as a charitable  

contribution to the extent allowed by law       

This little guy thanks you too  

Adopt A Cat News & Happenings  

Check out our website -  www.adoptacatfoundation.org or our Facebook page - www.facebook.com/adoptacat  

At the time of rescue and near death  

Sailor and Sinbad now -  Looking Good! 


